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Submission: "I have had solar panels for 7 years and was disappointed when the feed in tariff dropped in December 2016 from
60c/kWh to 6¢/kWh. I was expecting a drop but did not expect such big drop. As of July 2017 this tariff increased to 9c/kWh
and remains. I have not changed Electricity company throughout this time. I have used Origin for all my supply and use this
company for 3 homes supply.

I hope we can get a decent feed in tariff through this submission.

Regards Robyn McEwan"





